
 

Sponsored Bounce! 

           25th May 2016 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

The annual sponsored bounce will take place on Friday 17th June during the school day. Each child will 

have the chance to bounce for 5 – 10 minutes and try to raise as much money as possible for the school 

PTA funds. 

The children really enjoy this activity; it is usually a noisy but enjoyable day in school. It is one of our 

main fundraising events in the school year so we do hope that all children will be able to take part and 

raise lots of money. 

Following the refurbishment and redesign of the new Learning Hub we are now focusing on re-

establishing the library facility by providing new shelving for the year 3 and 4 corridor. The PTA will be 

involved in providing funds for this project as it will benefit the whole school environment for all children 

and improve their learning opportunities around reading and literacy. 

Please fill in the consent form and return to your child’s class teacher by Monday 13th June. Any monies 

raised can be brought into school after children have completed the event. Children will not be allowed 

to bounce if they do not have written consent. Please provide sun hats and sun cream if the weather is 

warm enough for the event to take place outside. The PTA will provide children with a drink if this does 

happen. 

If anybody is available to help to supervise this event please give your name and number to the school 

office, as any help would be greatly appreciated.  

We look forward to an enjoyable day! 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

All Souls’ PTA 

 

 

I give consent for my child………………………………………………………………………………………………………… in Year ………………… 

to take part in the Sponsored Bounce.  

I will provide sun cream and a sun hat if the event is taking place outside. 

My child will have their inhaler with them  

 

Signed………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 


